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Date: October 15, 2024 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
Water Infrastructure Renewal Program 

Viola Place and Rose Avenue 

As part of the Water Infrastructure Renewal Program, the City of Mission’s Public Works 
Construction Crew will be completing a watermain upgrade at the above-noted location (site map 
provided on reverse). Construction is scheduled to begin the week of October 21, 2024, and work 
is anticipated to wrap up by February 2025, weather permitting. The proposed works will include: 

• Watermain upgrades,
• Hydrant replacements,
• Full-width pavement restoration, and,
• Boulevard restoration.

Residents should be aware that Mission’s watermain and the municipal water service line to each 
property are being replaced because the infrastructure has reached the end of its service life. You 
may wish to have your private plumbing inspected by a qualified person once the municipal 
system is replaced.    

During construction, every effort will be made to minimize the inconvenience to residents 
however, with work of this nature, some inconvenience will be unavoidable, and we kindly ask for 
your patience and cooperation during this time. Throughout construction, traffic may be impacted 
on Viola Place and Rose Avenue, between 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Tuesday to Friday, however, 
the Public Works crews will maintain access for residents. 

If you have concerns about the ongoing construction, please contact Terry McColl, Utilities 
Projects Supervisor III at 604-814-1273. Should issues arise outside of normal working hours, 
7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, please contact the Public Works after-hours 
dispatch service at 604-820-3761 and they will contact staff to respond. 

For more information, please visit the Water Infrastructure Renewal – Viola Place Project Page 
located on the City’s website at: 

https://www.mission.ca/business-building/current-city-projects/water-infrastructure-renewal-
program-viola-place-and-rose 

Should you have any questions regarding this project in general, please contact the undersigned 
directly at 604-820-3768 or by email at kstamour@mission.ca. 
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Yours truly, 
 

 
Kyle St. Amour, AScT, CPWI 2, RSE 
Engineering Technologist II – Projects 
 
 
cc: Chief Administrative Officer 
 Manager of Communications and Public Engagement 
 Corporate Administration Switchboard 
 Director of Engineering 
 Manager of Capital Projects 
 Engineering and Public Works Front Counters 
 
 
Site Plan: 

 


